

Exhibit B

From:
To: @kier.co.uk
Date: 26/10/2007 13:27:41
Subject: Future Whitmore

Just to give you an update of where we are with funding etc.

We are going to cabinet on the 8 November 2007 for approval to the additional £3m we have requested to enhance the community facilities within the school.

We have also secured a further £1.8m from other areas

Plus a further £750k from the DCFS for inflation based on our original proposal

We have scaled down the overall floor area of the school further which Les has been involved with.

Colleagues have a meeting with the DCSF on the 1 November 2007 to go through the reasons for uplifting the pupil capacity from 1500 to 1800 if we get their approval we can add a further £6m (not all construction) to the cost of the project.

Our dead line for all decisions on community enhancements pupil capacity is 9 November 2007.

We would like to aim for submission of the planning application on 19 December 2007 to that the project can be presented to the Strategic planning Committee on 12 March 2008. We would want to wait for the judicial period of 3 months to expire before we undertake any significant work on site this would take us up to June 2008.

Are these mile stones feasible? Would welcome your opinion

Kind regards

Internal Ext:
Tel:
Fax:

CC: